CTH E Trail Survey
The Town of Freedom is considering a pedestrian/bicycle trail along County Highway E. Its purpose would be to provide a safe means of transit between the high school/middle school and elementary school, for students and residents alike. The trail would be located within the County-owned right-of-way and funded predominantly by grants. 
We are interested in your thoughts regarding the potential trail. Please consider taking five minutes to complete and submit this survey. You may pick up a paper copy of the survey at Freedom Town Hall. Your responses will remain confidential. This survey will close Sunday, June 11, 2023. 
The Freedom Parks Committee encourages you to attend the ‘CTH E Trail Community Meeting’ scheduled for Wednesday, June 21st (6:00 PM) at Freedom Town Hall. We will present the results of this survey and further discuss the potential project.
Thank you!

Here’s the link to the survey:
 
https://forms.gle/jBYPzERnpBQbB5Po8

